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Dear Parent/Carer 

  
Following last week’s announcement that the minimum isolation period has been reduced again I 
thought it would be helpful to clarify what this means.  Please remember that the date of the 
symptoms starting or the positive LFT, if asymptomatic, is day zero.  To help us ensure that our 
registers are correct we ask that you record the LFT result on the NHS website here, as well as 
recording the result on ALIS, and forward the email you receive to attendance@lvc.org.    
  
It is important to remember that in order to reduce the isolation period your child must not have a 
temperature.  If they test negative on day five, then they may carry out another test on day six 
which, if negative, means they may return to school that day; please make sure that you leave 
enough time to test your child, log the result and forward the NHS email to us. To help us keep 
track of those returning early we ask that you forward all negative LFT confirmation emails from 
the NHS to attendance@lvc.org. 
  
Hopefully the attached document, produced by the Local Authority, will address any questions you 
may have regarding this issue. 
  
Yours faithfully 

  
Tim 

  
Tim Darby 

  
Deputy Principal 
Linton Village College 

  
01223 891233 ext 330 
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